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OZAUKEE COUNTY FAIR IS NEXT...

It is now mid-July and this only means that the Ozaukee County Fair is just two
weeks away! Can’t believe it is mid-summer; time never slows down, does it...
Dates for this summer’s Fair are Wednesday, July 31 thru Sunday, August 4.
Set up will take place on Monday, July 29 and Tuesday, July 30 starting at 6pm

otherwise) (or earlier); teardown will start around 7pm on Sunday, August 4 (depending on

the crowd) and Monday, August 5 for the teardown and cleaning of our
cookshack.

As you all know, our food and beverage tent is our one and only fundraiser for
the year for our Club. This helps us cover twelve month’s of payments on our
Tucker loan as well as allowing us to cover expenses relating to snowmobiling
and the functions of our Club. Since we are 100% volunteer based, we need all
the help we can get; see more on the Fair and our work schedule on the back of
this newsletter.

Our tent will be located in the same spot as it was at last summer’s Fair, on the
north end of the grounds across from the new Curling/Multi-use building. The
vehicles from 5 Corners Truck and Auto and 5 Corners Dodge Chrysler Jeep
Ram Trucks will be on the south end of our tent. The recreational vehicles from
Cedar Creek Motor Sports should be on the east or north side of our tent,
depending on tent location. Plus, this is subject to change once we arrive at the
grounds on Monday, July 29 for set-up.

Once again, we will have live bands playing nightly Wednesday thru Saturday
in our tent. Our own Nesco Queen has gotten local establishments to help
sponsor the live bands. They are as follows: The Roadhouse at 5 Corners, D&S
on Mainstreet in Kirchhayn, The Bridge Inn in Grafton, Maxwells in Cedarburg
and the Railroad Station in Saukville. If you happen to stop at these places,
thank them for helping us out this summer.

For those tending bar, the legal drinking age is of Today’s Date, 1992. No ID,
no alcohol; plus, we are only accepting Wisconsin IDs. Plain and simple and
this has keep things working smoothly behind the bar.

All workers, we do ask that you arrive at least 15 minutes before you are
scheduled to work so you can review any changes as well as refresh yourself
with our procedures. Food pricing for the most part have been held in check, yet
beer pricing has gone up due to increases past on to us. This year, 120z. cans as
well as cups of beer are $4 each and pitchers are $13 new and $12 refills. The
other alcohol beverages (wine coolers and hard lemonade) are now $5 each.

Thank you in advance for volunteering your time again this summer. Our tent
is 100% volunteer, and this is something that makes us proud. Lets have a good
time and raise money to support our Club for the next season. So, till next
month, keep your track on the snow or grass or trailer and remember, “United
We Trail, Divided We Fail”........
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COUNTY FAIR SCHEDULE

Here is our schedule for the fair:

SET-UP:
SET-UP:
DATES OF FAIR:

MONDAY, JULY 29 starting at 6pm
TUESDAY, JULY 30, starting at 6pm
WEDNESDAY, JULY 31 thru

SUNDAY, AUGUST 4

BAR TEARDOWN:
COOKSHACK:

SUNDAY, AUGUST 4 (starting around 7pm)
MONDAY, AUGUST 5, starting at 5:30pm

Please mark your calendars with these dates as we will need all the help we can get.

Check out the enclosed Fair work schedule.

BANNERS

We have a new sign that we will put up in our tent for
the fair. It reads:
“100% Volunteer with 100% Guarantee
If you your Sandwich isn’t Right,
Tell Us & We’ll Make You a Fresh One”

We are proud of our food, and want no one to walk
away unhappy with their meal. This may prove to be
interesting, yet we are looking to keep our food top
notch and people smiling.

COOK SHACK

Quick update on the new exhaust fan. We have gone thru
it and everything checks out and is ready to be put to use
at the Fair. Matt has framed out the opening or gutter as
well as flashed it so all we need to do is drop it into place
and plug it in. Thanks, Matt for getting this set to go for
us.

FAIR WORK SCHEDULE

Is included with this newsletter. We do have many bare or
“Help Needed” spots that need to be filled. If you did not
receive a call from Chris “Nesco Queen” Habich or need
to call her back, please call her at home or on her cell
phone to schedule a time to work. Whether it is for set up
on Monday or Tuesday, tending bar or cooking
Wednesday, Thursday, Friday, Saturday or Sunday, or
teardown of the bar on Sunday evening or teardown of the
Cookshack on Monday evening, we definitely need your
help.

I know I can’t state this enough, you our Club member is
one of our greatest assets along with the Club members of
the Village Snow Seekers and the Ozaukee Snow Drifters.
Your willingness to volunteer and help out where help is
needed is greatly appreciated. Thank you in advance for
helping us make this another profitable fundraiser.

LANDOWNERS

You are another great asset to our Club; without the use of
your land, we would not have the awesome trail system
that weaves its way through Ozaukee and Washington
Counties. Because of this, we have once again included a
“Landowners Coupon” to use at our tent at the Ozaukee
County Fair this summer. It is good for $20 of food and
drink of your choice. Stop in and say “HI” while enjoying
some cold drinks and awesome food. Thanks again for
your support.

FALL PARTY

We are planning on our annual fall Club Party -
Appreciation Outing and the date is Sunday, September
29, 2013. The location will be the Cedarburg Legion Hall.
It is a Packer bye-week, so we hope most of our members
will be free to attend our party. Please mark your
calendars for this event; more details in future newsletters.

TWO WHEEL RIDES

Now that we are into warmer weather, anyone interested
in heading out for a evening/dinner ride on your
motorcycle should give Tim Einwalter a call. He is
looking to put together a couple of rides this summer.
Give him a call on his cell if you are interested.

FOR SALE

1967 Evinrude 14 hp, wide track with cleats, electric &
manual start and 1969 Evinrude 16 hp, narrow track with
cleats, manual start, compression release when starting.
Both have been stored in the garage under canvas covers.
No cuts in seats. Tracks in great shape. Kept off the
ground. Excellent compression. Asking $850 for each but
open to reasonable offer or package deal.
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